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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Thank you for all your kind comments with regards to our two school plays this 

year. We have some incredible talent within our school - the children have been 

fabulous and were true stars over the four shows. It was great to see the 

children working together to achieve something so special and I would like to 

say thank you to everyone who came to watch.  

 

We have had a very successful Christmas Fair this week. Thank you to all the 

parents, staff and friends of Hipsburn who worked hard to make this such a 

positive achievement. Thank you for all your generous donations – in particular 

the prizes for the Raffle. 

 

I would like to thank you for all your Christmas cards, gifts and positive 

comments over the last few days – they are all appreciated by the staff who 

work so incredibly hard to make this such a super school. 

 

Finally, on behalf of the Hipsburn Governors and staff I would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you all a peaceful Christmas and Best Wishes for the year 

ahead.   

 

We will see you all again on Monday 8th January 2018! 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 


